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Parts Update #17-04

Recently Rusty Seastrum released an e-mail stating that:
“Whereas there have been a number of recent incidents of subjects
unlawfully entering upon school buses, the attached sign; made of vinyl with
adhesive, and with dimensions of approximately 5” X 5”, and with the colors
shown, may be (not required) placed on school buses adjacent to the
entrance/exit door only, in such a manner so as to not cover other required
lettering or numbering.”
New York Bus Sales has released the following part numbers of these in
both adhesive and magnetic:

Unauthorized Boarding Decal

PART #344 Adhesive $2.76
PART #344M Magnetic $3.02
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


